
Dear Parents,

Fourth grade students will need the following items listed below. Please be aware

that some of these supplies may be collected by the teacher and housed in a

community bin.

● 1 package of yellow sharpened #2 pencils

● Erasers (pink works best) or pencil toppers

● 1 package of black dry erase markers

● 2 large glue sticks

● 1 small pair of scissors

● 1 package of colored pencils

● 1 small pencil pouch (with binder rings if possible)

● 2 1 inch binders (preferred 1 inch but no larger than 2 inches, with pockets

if possible)

● 3 packs of assorted colored post-its

● 1 package of sandwich sized zip lock bags (GIRLS ONLY)

● 1 package of gallon sized zip lock bags (BOYS ONLY)

● 3 plain colored plastic pocket folder with hole punches

● 1 package of highlighters

● 1 box of tissues

● 1 package of multiplication flashcards

● 1 pair of headphones/earbuds (optional)

● 2 one subject notebooks (spiral bound) **Revised 7/24/24

Thank you in advance for your support and cooperation. Please remember to

check on and replenish your child’s supplies regularly. If you are unable to

purchase supplies on the list, please contact your child’s teacher or the

Main Office in September by calling 865-8151.

Have a great summer,

The Holland Patent Fourth Grade Team


